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ITA appoints new CEO to deliver a future vision for the tin industry
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The International Tin Association (ITA) has announced the appointment of Helen Prins as new CEO effective March 1st 2022.  Helen will replace David Bishop who is retiring after more than 20 years of leadership at the forefront of the tin industry.

Helen joins ITA from Shell where she has held sustainability roles for over 20 years, based in the UK, The Netherlands and Nigeria. Helen’s most recent assignment was leading a cross-functional team to increase in-country value from major energy investments. Prior to this, she managed Shell’s Sustainability Report and global social investment portfolio. In 2021, Helen received an outstanding contribution award for work on generating prosperity for countries and communities as part of Shell’s Powering Progress strategy. 

Representing more than two thirds of world tin production, ITA aims to bring leading companies together to give authority, leadership and voice to its members. Its expert analysis of tin markets and technologies enables the industry to confidently invest in expanding supply. At the same time sustainability has been at the forefront of the organisation’s vision for more than a decade, coordinating tin supply chain efforts to create and implement pioneering ESG operational and reporting standards. 

“ITA is delighted to welcome Helen into the world of tin” commented Anthony Turner, ITA Board Chairman. “We see many opportunities opening for this unique metal to demonstrate its contribution to a sustainable future. Helen’s experience with global scale industry initiatives that deliver shared value to both investors and society comes at the right time for our industry. I would also like to recognise David’s outstanding contribution. He has successfully navigated many challenges and brought changes that have ensured ITA’s relevance and leadership to support the future of tin.”  

Helen commented: “I am delighted to be given this opportunity to bring my experience of driving strategic change to the tin industry. It is such an exciting time with tin’s increasing role as an enabler of a decarbonised future. I am very much looking forward to being a part of ITA and continuing its leading work on so many fronts.” 

Helen has an MSc in International Development and BA (Hons) in Business Information Technology.  -ENDS-
About International Tin Association:

The International Tin Association is the world's foremost authority on tin with over 80 years’ experience in tin related technologies. It is a membership-based organisation representing major tin producers and smelters and is the premier source of tin related information. ITA has specialist knowledge of tin use in all the major sectors as well as groups responsible for statistical and market information, future uses, regulatory affairs and sustainability. It provides links to the main tin consuming sectors through a substantial network of industry contacts. The organisation hosts seminars and international conferences. It also provides marketing and technical support to its members and the tin industry in general. Further information can be obtained from  http://www.internationaltin.org   
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